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St. Paul’s May 14, 2019 Vestry Meeting Summary Minutes 

 

Financial statements were discussed.   

Tenant in the vestry owned condo will move out at the end of May.  Vestry voted 
to allow expenditure of up to $5,000 to make the condo ready for sale. 

Senior Warden had met with City Planning and Zoning departments about 
demolition of the two houses north of the parish and creating additional parking 
spaces with landscaping.  Additional plans and drawings will be required to get 
demolitions permits. 

Mutual Ministry Review is to begin soon.  MMR is intended to help a parish move 
from maintenance to mission.  The process is not intended as an opportunity to 
judge or blame.  It is not a conflict resolution tool.  It will evaluate, celebrate, and 
challenge ministries.  MMR is not a performance review.  Designated leaders 
extend beyond clergy.  Terri Heyduk, who is now on the Diocesan staff, will be our 
consultant for this process.  Vestry will meet with Terri on June 4 about MMR. 

St. Paul’s and other Episcopal Diocese of Utah parishes and missions are to 
participate in the June 2 Gay Pride parade.  Christian Larsen is chair of the parade 
committee for the Diocese. 

The next regular vestry meeting will be on Tuesday, August 13 at 6:30 pm, 
preceded by social time at 6:00 pm. 

 

David Reed, Recording Clerk 


